
10th June 2022

Worship and Liturgy

This week’s old testament

proverb is about God’s

creation and how God was

here before anything else.

We read how he settled the

mountains in their place, and

how he gave the sea its

boundary of land. What an

amazing God we have to create all we see around us.

This final term always makes me slightly sad

knowing that we are coming to the end of yet

another whirlwind year in school. We have achieved

so much, yet looking at the calendar, there is still

so much more to do.

Welcome Back Mrs Wilson-Town!

Miss Hill went off on maternity last summer to have

her baby. Not so long ago, she also celebrated

getting married! Huge congratulations. Mrs

Wilson-Town has begun her return to work and has

been in today. She will be in every Friday until the

final week where she will return full time.

Fundraising

After over two years of disruption from Covid,

these last few weeks in school have been incredible

to see so much of the ‘fun’ coming back. The jubilee

party (which we shared on our Facebook page) was

just excellent. The cake sale followed and then this

week on our first day back, we held a disco. Lots of

children came, danced, sang and had a wonderful

time. The following profits were raised:

● Cake sale- £220
● School disco- £255

Thank you to all of you for your contributions.

These funds will go directly back on the children

and the school.

Trips

Our year 2 and 3 children had a long but enjoyable

day on Wednesday visiting the Eden Project. The

only downside was that the shop is cashless so

children were unable to spend their money. This

always seems to be the best part of any trip! Thank

you again for your contributions - the trips would

not be able to go ahead without them! Yet again, our

children’s behaviour was excellent, and I am proud

of how they always represent our school.

In school, on Wednesday, Year 5 had a visit from

Millfields Inspired- a charity working to raise

aspirations for the future in children. A group of

student doctors came in to work alongside the

children, talking to them about different aspects of

medicine and the body. We had a great time
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listening to each other’s heart beats and testing out

our knowledge of the heart and skeletal system.

School Photos

On Thursday, we have our class photos being done.

If it is normally a PE day, please can you send your

child in uniform and they will be able to change into

PE kit later in the day.

I hope you all have a lovely weekend,

God Bless,

Mr M Dyson

EYFS Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 Whole
School

96% 97% 91% 94% 93% 94% 99% 95%

Dates for your diaries

Thursday 16th June - Class photos and year 6 leavers photos

Friday 1st July - Summer Fair after school

Tuesday 5th July - Sports Day at 13:15 (reserve day on 12th July if wet)

Thursday 21st July - LAST DAY OF THE YEAR
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